
Florida Public Service Commission 
Director, Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-870 

Copy to Martin S. Friedman 

Dear sirs: 

Harry R Kansman 
21394 Magnolia Court 
Farmington Hills, MI 48336 

September 13., 2015 

I am writing to you regarding "Docket No. 150102-SU, Utilities, Inc. of Sandalhaven". 
I am appalled at the request for the proposed rate increase that I received yesterday . 

. 
As a "snowbird" who normally spends·3 months in our condo in Florida and is charged 
$29.3~ per month for the 9 months we are in Michigan, we don't approve of the increase. 
Now if we were only charged the more than doubled rate for the months we were there, it 
would be more acceptable . 

. It seems that the Florida residents want the "snowbirds" to help pay for their utilities for 
their part time use. 

I am appalled, 

~ R ~~ 
Harry R. Kansman - ..,-
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